
 

                                         

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION of the City of Floresville will be conducting a 
Public Hearing at City Hall, 1120 D Street, Floresville, Texas, on Wednesday, March 2, 2016 
at 6:00 PM to consider a request to rezone Lots 1 and 2 of the Richardson Subdivision from 
temporary R-1 Single Family Residential to permanent C Commercial, located at 1531 U.S. 
Highway 181 North, Floresville, Texas. The CITY COUNCIL of the City of Floresville will 
receive the recommendation of the Planning and Zoning Commission and hold a Public 
Hearing on March 24, 2016 at 6:00 PM. 

You are receiving this notice because you are owners of property lying within two hundred 
(200) feet of any point of the lot or portion thereof in question. 

Anyone having an interest in the request is invited to attend and present comments to the 
Planning and Zoning Commission or City Council for consideration at either meeting.  
Questions may be directed to the Development Director at (830) 393-3105. 
 


